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UPDATE ON PROPOSED SALE BY PUBLIC AUCTION  

 

 
The Board of Directors of OKH Global Ltd. (the “Company” and its subsidiaries, collectively 
the “Group”) refers to the Company’s two Announcements dated 17 May 2019 (the 
“Announcements”) in relation to the Public Auction of the Company’s Property located at No. 
5 Pioneer Sector Lane, Singapore 628323 (the “Property”). Unless otherwise defined, 
capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the meanings given to them in the 
Announcements. 

 
The Board wishes to announce that there was no successful bid received at the Public Auction 
today with no sale of the Group’s Property (the “Proposed Disposal”).  
 
The Company will make further announcements on the Proposed Disposal as appropriate or 
when there are material developments to the Proposed Disposal. 
 
 
There is no assurance that the aforesaid proposed sale of the Group’s property will be 
completed successfully in due course. Shareholders and other investors are reminded 
to exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the Company and should consult 
their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional 
advisers if they are in doubt about the actions that they should take. 
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